
 
 
Dear Patients, Friends and Family, 
 
I am pleased to announce the relocation of my optometric practice effective April 1, 
2014.  I will be joining Specialized Optical and licensed Optician Ross L. Clausse who 
has over 40 years of experience in the optical business.   
 

Dr. Dale Woodfield, O.D. 
Specialized Optical 

5738 South 1475 East, Suite 100 Ogden, Utah 84403  
Ph: (801) 621-0554 

drdalewoodfield@gmail.com 

 
This partnership is designed to facilitate the most personalized optical experience in 
the region.   I will continue to offer comprehensive eye exams and expert contact 
lens fittings as well as employ state of the art technology. 
 
Located just a few miles from my previous location, I am confident that you will be 
pleased with the level of personalized care and eye care options.   
 
I have enjoyed our professional relationship throughout the years and hope to 
welcome you and your kind referrals to my new location.  Thank you for your 
continued support and please do not hesitate to call or email me with any questions.   
 
Warm regards, 
  

                                                                  
                                                                             South end of Harrison behind the Subway (Cross Point Plaza) 


